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To Local Resident

From The Planning Agent on behalf of the owners of the Robin Hoood

8 August 2023
Dear Sir/Madam

Proposed Use Change of use of from Public House to detached dwelling

Location: The Robin Hood Inn Public House, Brackley Road Water Stratford
Buckinghamshire MK18 5DN

| am writing to you to notify you of a proposed application which is due to be submitted to
Buckinghamshire Council in the coming weeks. The change of use will not involve any external
changes to the existing building. Access to the site would remain via the existing site access.

This consultation seeks your views on the above application. Any views will be taken into account
as part of the application formation.

The planning application may be inspected for free via the planning agent during normal business
opening hours.

A submission or observation in relation to the application may be made in writing to the planning
agent for the site, within the period of 2 weeks beginning on the date of this letter, and such
submissions or observations will be considered by the acting planning agent. The planning agent
can be contacted by email at egonenvironmentalltd@outlook.com.

Yours sincerely

Phillip Taylor - Agent



